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South Dublin County Counc o 0 s oo
Housing Administration , Web: http:fuww.dublinbus.ie
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Our Reference : 1/01/06 Your Reference: 1" June 2006

Dear Ms. Fitzgibbon

“To ask the Manager to write to Dublin Bus in relation to the two bus stops on the new section of
the Greenhills Road with regard to erecting bus shelters at these two locations and will he make a
statement on the matter?”

I refer to your correspondence of 27% March 2006 regarding the provision of shelters at the two bus stops
on the new section of the Greenhills Road.

I have spoken to Clear Channel who are responsible for the erection and maintenance of bus shelters.
They have surveyed the sites in question and have applied to the Local Authority for planning permission
to erect shelters.

The shelters will be erected once planning permission is granted.

Yours si%y, W
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